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A Turning Point in Senior Living! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HONORING NURSES: New Horizons held a Nurses Appreciation Luncheon for all of our current nurse 

employees and our retired nurse residents in honor of National Nurses Week. Pictured above, left to right: 

residents Ann Sivley, Gale O’Neal, Doris Brugger, Charlotte Holly, Julia Sullivan, and Caryn 

Gordon. 

Congratulations 2023 Graduates 
 

It’s graduation season for many of our student staff 

members. Please join us in wishing them much success in 

the future.   
 

Assabet Valley High School      Advanced Math 

Olivia Matheson                               & Science Academy 

Magaly Rodas           Jessica Cash 

             Delara Panahi 

Marlborough High School 

Kiara Calhoun 

Dayanara Castellanos 

Adam Karachi 

Skylar Morales 

Angela Rodas Garcia 

Chris Shaw 

New Horizons at Marlborough 
 

@newhorizons.marlborough

FAIRY GARDENS: Elizabeth Gebhard taught 

fellow residents how to create fairy gardens with 

succulent plants. Pictured above, Loraine Ryan 

shows off her handiwork.  



 

 

To view this newsletter in color, see the postings throughout the community or visit www.countrycommunities.com.     

 

Upcoming Events 

Mark Your Calendars 
 

June 2      Music with the Real Deal Duo 

June 3      Raindrop Avenue Music 

June 5      Sing-Along with Mel Stiller 

June 6      Hearing Aid Clinic with Brian Bauer 

June 7      Trip to Worcester Red Sox Game* 

June 8      Ventriloquist Kevin Driscoll and Friends 

June 9      Steel Drum Presentation with J Roseman 

June 14    Sunnyside Swing Band 

June 16    Music with Kalifornia Karl 

June 20    Alpaca Therapy Visit 

June 21    The Flashback Band 

June 22    Cooking with the Chef 

June 26    Lecture: History of Bees and Beekeeping 

June 29    Dinner and a Movie* 
 

*Sign up with Debbie at ext. 5227 

 

THANKING FIRST RESPONDERS: In 

honor of National Firefighter Day on May 4, 

Memory Care residents made care packages 

and dropped them off to local firefighters.  

Pictured with Marlborough firefighters:  

residents Rita Sixsmith (second from left) 

and Gerry Kramer (third from left). Thank 

you for keeping us safe, Marlborough Fire  

Department.  

PICTURE THIS: Caricature artist Don Landgren Jr. of Partoons made fun and creative drawings of  

residents in 400 Hemenway and Memory Care.  Pictured above with their likenesses, from left to right:  

Peg Bouvier,  Beverly Rinck,  Phil Mercurio, and Alysse Farlow.  

BUSY HANDS UPDATE: Residents Anna Falcon 

and Dorothy Vieira have added weaving to the 

knitting, crocheting, and quilting talents in our Busy 

Hands handcrafts group. Pictured on the left, Anna 

demonstrates weaving with her new peg loom. The 

Busy Hands group creates items for sale at our fall 

fair and a holiday sale. The group members then 

choose a local charity to receive the funds raised.  

http://www.countrycommunities.com

